
Board of Directors 
Kensington Police Protection and 

Community Services District 

 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
 

Regular Meeting 
Thursday, August 11, 2022 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the KPPCSD 
Board of Directors scheduled for Thursday, August 11, 2022 is 
cancelled.  
 
The KPPCSD Board will hold a Special Closed Session Meeting 
on Thursday, August 11, 2022 at 6: 00 p.m. via teleconference. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the KPPCSD Board is scheduled 
for Thursday, September 8, 2022. 
 
 
Dated: August 8, 2022 
 
 
______________________ 
________________________ 
Lynelle M. Lewis 
District Clerk of the Board 
 


